Corpus Christi Yacht Club
Port A/Ladies’ Race
June 20-21, 2020

ADDENDUM TO NOR

The NOR for the 2020 Port A/Ladies’ Race has been amended as follows:

ENTRY FEES has been revised to include the following language:
There will be no entry fee for the Cruising Class, however it is
requested that all cruisers advise Rick Bell of their intention to
cruise at richardebell@hotmail.com.

SCHEDULE has been revised to mclude the following language:
0900 hrs, Saturday, June 20" Skippers’ Meeting at the CCYC
upstairs Lanai deck, for the Port A Race.
A link will be sent out for those who may wish to attend the
skippers’ meeting via Zoom.
Any parties attending the skippers’ meeting in person will be
requested to wear a mask and practice social distancing.

DOCKAGE has been revised to include the following language:
Cruising Class boat will contact Island Moorings Marina on their
own to request an overnight slip. Island Moorings Marina may be
reached at 361-749-4100.

There will be no official party on Saturday night in Port Aransas.
Trophy presentation for both races will be Sunday after the
conclusion of racing and protests, if any, at Nueces Brewing Co, 401
N. Water Street, Corpus Christi.



